

Welcome to Week 11

School Hours

We remind students and parents that our school operation hours are from 8:45 am to 3:15 pm.
Students should not arrive prior to 8:45 am as there is no teacher on duty prior to this time.

GRIP Student Leadership Conference

Thank you to everyone involved for returning your permission note.

Small Schools Cross Country

The annual Small Schools
Cross Country will take
place at Tingha next term
on Thursday 2nd May
which is week 1.
A permission note has
been sent home with
students and should be

returned to the office

this Wednesday.

along with the money by

Library Borrowing during the school holidays

Students may borrow library books during the upcoming holidays. If you have books at home, please either return these at your library session this Friday, or ask for them to be renewed, so that you may continue reading them before returning them Friday of week 1 next term.

Mufti Day

This Friday being the last day of term, is a Mufti Day. Students may wear sun-safe clothes, shoes and hat to school.

School Holidays

Wishing all our DPS families a safe and happy holiday period. We look forward to seeing you next term.

DATES TO REMEMBER

Last Day of Term 1 12th April

First Day of Term 2

Students return - 30th April Staff Development Day -

29th April

Small Schools Cross Country

2nd May

GRIP Student Leadership

Conference

15th May

Clontarf Academy Visit

21st May

CPR Training for Years 3-6

22nd May

National Simultaneous

Storytime

22nd May

Zone Cross Country

24th May

King's Birthday

10th June

Eisteddfod

12th - 14th June

Multicultural Perspectives
Public Speaking Competition
20th & 27th June

Sports Day

Friday

Library Day

Friday

our award winners

Effective Learner Award Bailey Buxton

For an outstanding effort on Essential Assessment for math.



Super Sports Award Louise Savage For resilience in handball games.



Goodbye Mrs Dawson

Today we received notification that Mrs Dawson's transfer application to Warialda Public School has been successful.

Sadly this will be Mrs Dawson's last week at DPS and she will start at Warialda PS in term 2.



It is with mixed emotions that we say goodbye to Mrs Dawson, but we wish her all the best on her new adventure.

We will advise once the replacement teacher is confirmed, however, until then, Mrs Kristy Moffitt will be the infants class teacher.

Mrs Moffitt will commence teaching the infants classroom in term 2.

Given that we were only notified today, we will need some time to confirm who will be teaching Mrs Moffitt's three days for the primary class.

We will keep you posted.

Cricket at DPS



More exciting news for our cricketing legend Ryan Savage Ryan attended another cricket trial last Friday where he and 23 other
cricketing enthusiasts from Inverell, Moree, Warialda, Tenterfield,
Glen Innes and Walcha showed their talent to selectors.

12 boys were chosen to move through to the next stage of becoming a part of the North West Cricket Team and Ryan is one of them!

Ryan will attend the next trial at Tamworth and if chosen, will move onto the carnival which will be held at Armidale.

We wish our cricketing superstar all the best for his next trial!











Nate took part in the Somerton Family Fishing Club 2024
Carp Muster recently and hooked himself a winner. The largest carp was caught by Nate, winning him the prize of \$125 in vouchers.

Nate said he had fun and can't wait to go to Tamworth to spend his vouchers on more fishing gear.

Well done Nate!

























































